
 
 

NOTICE / ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
ISSUED FROM ​THE ATOM F1 2020 TECHNICAL DELEGATE 
TO ​THE CLERK OF THE COURSE 
DATE​ 23/10/2020 

TIME​ 00:35 
 
SUBJECT: ​5TH BELGIAN GP - TECHNICAL REPORT 

 
 

● CLERK OF THE COURSE 
○ The Race Director Benny De Santis, if necessary, will produce any statement 

for each fact involving any violation of the rules - as stated in the regulations. 
 

● DRIVERS 
○ All drivers held a valid super licence during the event, except for the driver 

who finished P20. 
 

● STREAMING 
○ The session has been held with a streaming without any kind of streaming 

failure. 
 

● RACE 
○ Race has not been restarted, but the lobby has been restarted once between 

Free Practice and Qualifying. According to article 7.4.3 of the regulations, no 
rule was infringed and therefore the Grand Prix is valid for the championship. 

○ A Driver (21 - Philipp Herzog) put a wrong racing number (13) and therefore 
resulted as “Matteo Benassi” for the software systems. 

 
 

● Any other business 
 
 

 
 
Giovanni Rizza 
ATOM F1 2020 Technical Delegate  


